
MONTFORT SCHOOL, ASHOK VIHAR, DELHI      23-4-2021 
Rescheduling of Summer Vacations 2021 due to COVID 19 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings from Montfort School, Delhi 
 

Hope this communication finds you well and safe. We appreciate your support 
during these highly tough times. 

 

In view of surging COVID 19 pandemic, we have to  announced Summer 
Vacations from 
22 April 2021 to 31st May 2021 and may extent further. 

 

As guided by seniors and learned personalities, in order to provide social & 
emotional support to our students during on-going testing times, the school has 
planned an Experiential Activity Program (EAP), comprising of fun-filled and 
joyful online activities. EAP will ensure our pedagogical approaches of 
experiential learning, project-based joyful learning and subject integrations in 
full spirit, to further support students in their learnings. Experiential Activity 

Program will enable us to equip students with creative thinking and other 21st 

century skills during the break time. 
 

Classes Pre School to 8: 
The school will conduct Experiential Activity Program (EAP) along with remedial 
support till 29th May 2021. Updated Calendar of activities will be shared at the 
earliest by their class teachers. 

 

Classes 9 to 12: 
The school will provide online remedial support till 29th May 2021. 
Schedule of remedial support will be shared at the earliest by their class 
teachers. 

 

Outgoing class 12: 
As announced by CBSE, the decision to hold Class 12 Board Examination will be 
announced in the month of June 2021. Meanwhile, students can consult their 
teachers regarding remedial classes, revision sessions, practice tests, career 
guidance and counselling. 

 
General Information for all Classes: 

 

•    The school will reopen for all classes either from 1st June or 10th June 2021 
according to the situation.  



• Our Career Guidance and Counselling cell  is open virtually from Mondays 
to Fridays between 9 am to 2 pm. Students can reach out for an online 
appointment through email to respective class teacher or coordinator or 
directly to Madam Renu Singla. 

• Parents can contact respective class teachers, coordinators, counsellor 
through an email, (or through phone between 9 am to 5 pm ) in need of 
any assistance or support. 

• Parents are encouraged to maintain a positive environment at home. 
Encourage your child to read stories, explore S.T.E.A.M. activities, learn 
home gardening, household activities, or indulge in kindness deeds. 

Parents are encouraged to ensure timely submission of fees. This will support the 
school in smooth functioning. 
• Families are requested to maintain social distance, wash hands regularly, 

wear masks and get vaccinated at the earliest. This will ensure safety and 
good health of the family and the community. Together, we will win this 
battle. 

 
Looking  forward to your support and  Praying for good health of all.  

 

 

Sincerely for the cause of education, 

 
 
Bro. T. Alex 
Principal 

 
 
NB:   kindly say the  Pandemic Prayer everyday along with your child.  



  


